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Port-au-Prince, July 16th, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. Christian Caceres 
Cadaster Coordinator  
Organization of American States (OAS)  
 

 
Ref: CN/000294 - Foncier Haïti: Modernization of Cadaster and Land Rights 
Infrastructure in Haiti 

 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
We would like to thank you for submitting your project to the Interim Haiti Recovery 
Commission (IHRC) and for your support in the recovery efforts in Haiti.  
 
During this political transition, the office of President Michel J. Martelly has requested that 
all the projects recommended for approval by the IHRC, or that may have some institutional 
impact, should be submitted to them.  
 
We recently received a feedback from the office of the president on your project, through 
which they have expressly stated that the Government only has the authority to make a 
decision on a sovereign issue like cadaster management.  
 
Considering the current political transition Haiti is going through, the IHRC has been 
requested to keep the project on hold until the new Government is in place.  
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We will inform you of further developments as soon as possible and would ike to thank you 
again fro submitting a project to the IHRC.  
 
Sincerely, 

	
  

     
On behalf of Prime Minister Jean Max Bellerive  
Henry Robert Louis 
 
 
 
 

 
     
On behalf of President William J. Clinton 
Laura Graham 
 
 
Cc:  Williams Allonce, Directeur Général - Ministère des travaux publics, des transports, 

et des communications (MTPTC)  
Yves Dorvil, Directeur technique – ONACA, Ministère des travaux publics, des 
transports, et des communications (MTPTC) 
David Mulet, Specialist - Organisation of American States (OAS) 
 

 


